
 

 
 
From: Melody Lo  
Sent: Sunday, April 24, 2022 9:33 AM 
 
Subject: Re: 7647 Kennedy Road, Markham - Opposing the application - File number Plan 20 136196 

 

Dear all,  

 

With all due respect, the notice provided was not delivered with a lot of respect to the 

community or the residents in the neighborhood.   

 

If it wasn't for this email that I only received Friday and the call from Councillor Isa also on 

Friday, I would have never been aware of this meeting.  

 

This is a much older neighborhood and they are dependent on receiving these notices through the 

mail.  We are doubtful the community has had a chance to be notified with sufficient notice or 

the opportunity to review all the materials.   

 

The community should not be penalized because the notice was not sent out with taking into 

account the long weekend or the staff's workload as described in Melissa's email below.  

 

In addition to no written notice being received,  the meeting is scheduled for a time when most 

people have to work.  

 

We ask that you please respectfully schedule a meeting the following week or later in May so at 

least the community has had a chance to receive it in the mail and the time to review the 

materials.  As of today, we still have not received it in the mail.  

 

We believe this request is reasonable and fair.  

 

Kind regards,  

Melody 

 

 


